
          

Dear Northport Middle School Families and Friends,  

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! We are looking forward to a fantastic year! We can’t wait to 
say HELLO to all of our returning families as well as extend a big WELCOME to all new 5th grade 
families! It is our great honor to be serving as officers on the Northport Middle School PTSA this 
year. We are proud to be working with an outstanding group of parents and caregivers.  

We would like to take this opportunity to extend a personal invitation to each and every one of you to 
get involved. Whether you have 30 minutes or a couple of hours, your ideas, your time, your talents 
and simply your voice are truly needed. Many hands make light work and we appreciate any time 
parents and care givers can offer. After all, it’s all about our kids! 

We will remain focused in our resolve to strive to offer as many programs as possible that benefit our 
children. Past events have included: Fall and Spring Scholastic Book fairs, Student Scholarships, 
Plant sales, Fall and Spring Clothing Drives, Curriculum enrichment through sponsorship of Cultural 
Arts programs, Reflections, Sale of School Spirit wear and Staff Appreciation and many more!  In an 
effort to accommodate parents’ and teachers’ schedules, we will do our best to offer morning as well 
as evening PTSA meetings. Attendance at meetings is appreciated and we look forward to open 
discussions with attendees. Our officers for the 2024-2025 school year are: 

     

Jennifer Falasco, NMS PTSA Co-president 
Kristin Egan, NMS PTSA Co-President  
Melissa Baker,  PTSA VP     
Kendra Monahan,  PTSA Secretary 
Geoffrey Moses, PTSA Treasurer 
Amee Stein, PTSA Council Delegate 

We also very much look forward to continuing to collaborate with our Principal, Dr. Hoss, our 
Assistant Principal, Dr. Brown, and our caring and gifted teachers and staff throughout this 
school year. 

An easy way to get involved is to become a PTSA member! Our on-line sign up is as easy as 1-2-
3!!  Simply purchase adult or student membership by visiting: 
https://nmsptsa.memberhub.com/store. As members of the NMS PTSA, you will be a positive 
voice for our kids and part of the largest child advocacy programs in the world. We are an 
organization of volunteers and our events are only a success because of the giving parents and 
talented teachers who volunteer their time and efforts. Additionally, donations fund most of our PTSA 
programs. Please feel free to use the same link to make any monetary donation that works for you-it 
is appreciated and used only to benefit our children and staff.   

We would like to thank you in advance for your support.  If you have any questions, concerns and/or 
ideas, please do not hesitate to contact us at the email below. Have a great school year and we look 
forward to seeing you at Northport Middle School! 

Sincerely,  

2024-2025 NMS PTSA.                              (Contact email: northportmiddlepta@gmail.com) 

https://nmsptsa.memberhub.com/store

